
Announcement	of	Vacancy	
Superintendent	

Stafford	County	Schools	
Stafford,	Virginia	

 

Stafford County Public Schools is looking for an engaged and innovative leader who is willing to make a 
long-term commitment to Stafford County, its 30,000 students and 3,810 staff. 

SCPS is a dynamic, goal-oriented learning community committed to preparing its students coming out of 
COVID to be life-long learners while preparing them for success in the work place, military, further 
education, and world citizenship.  

Stafford County is located 40 miles south of Washington, D.C. and 50 miles north of Richmond, VA. 
Atlantic beaches and the Blue Ridge Mountains are also within a short drive. 

SCPS serves a diverse, growing and mobile population.  Students represent 110 countries and speak 60 
languages.  A significant percent of the student population have parents with military or governmental 
jobs. The school system is comprised of 17 elementary schools, 8 middle schools and 5 high schools. 

The School Board hopes to select a dynamic leader to join the division on or before January 1, 2022. 

The deadline for applications has tentatively been set for August 27, 2021. 


